
Hello Members of the House Human Services Committee,

My name is Tiffany Ormonde and I reside in District 31.  I am asking you to please render a Do
Pass on house bill 2384..

I am against the use of mRNA vaccines.  These are experimental and we do not have enough
evidence that they are safe, yet they are trying to force these on children.  We have yet to see
the long term effects, but already in the short term we have seen a rise in both menstrual issues
and heart conditions.

Thank you for your consideration on this important issue and for your service to the state of
North Dakota.

Tiffany Ormonde


